
                    
 
 
Most of us will be able to spend Christmas peacefully with our beloved ones again this year. 
But there will be some who can't because their country is still at war. They are not 
forgotten.... 
 
Our brothers and sisters in Poland want to bring a little joy to the little ones and send 
Christmas parcels to Ukraine. (like last year….look the pictures) 
 
In the packages for the children will be a cuddly toy, a warm hat, gloves, candies, some 
chocolate… 
And if there is enough money, they will also send food, diapers, hygiene products, etc. … 
 
Let us help our brothers and sisters with a little donation to bring a bit of normality and 
Christmas to the children in Ukraine. 
 

   
 
If you want to support this great action with a donation, you can send it to the Bank-Account 
of Blue Knights European Conference: 
   
Accountholder: Blue Knights EC  
IBAN: BE74 3632 1247 5207  
SWIFT: BRUBEBB 
Bank: ING Belgium SA 
Subject: „Children Xmas package Ukraine“.  
   
or via paypal:  
treasurer@blue-knights.eu                                                  
Subject: „Children Xmas package Ukraine“. 


